
 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Marc Rubenstein 

ProGov Solutions, LLC 

441 South Maple Dr.  

Beverly Hills, CA 90212 

 

Re: Letter of Recommendation for ProGov Solutions 

 

Dear Mr. Rubenstein: 

 

I am writing today to thank you for all of your assistance in updating and maintaining ASM 

Affiliates’ General Services Administration (GSA) environmental services schedule. In 

researching firms to assist us in obtaining our original Master Services Agreement with GSA, 

ASM identified and used another contractor. While I found them to be helpful, their 

responsiveness and follow through nowhere compare to the level of service we received from 

ProGov Solutions. Your firm was very helpful, thorough, and provided a level of customer 

service that is rare to find these days. I never waited more than 12 hours for a response to any 

inquiries with your firm and found you and your staff to be extremely engaged and genuinely 

interested in assisting us. We successfully obtained an updated contract with the Government as 

a result of your hard work and diligence.  

 

I want to thank you very much for providing us with such a high quality of service. I would 

highly recommend ProGov Solutions to any firm that is pursuing a GSA services schedule.  

 

Thank you, 

 
Catherine Ann Wright 

Vice President 


